Water Resources Department
725 Summer Street NE, Suite A
Salem, OR 97301-1271
503-986-0900

FAX 503-986-0904

- Oregon

Theodore R. Kulongoski, Governor

Notice of Application for
Water Right Transfer, Temporary Transfer, or Permit Amendment
09/04/07

The Department seeks comment on the recently-filed application listed below. Any person may
comment on the application. Comments must be received by the Department within 30 days of
the date of this notice. The Director may presume that the transfer would be allowed by, and
compatible with comprehensive plans unless an affected local government informs the Director
otherwise within 30 days of this notice.

County: Deschutes

Transfer: T -10449

Water Right: Cert:82718 CF *, Cert:82717 CF *
Priority Date: 1985, 1985

Name :

Address:
Change:
Source:

Authorized POA:

DON JACOBSOCN
PO BOX 1720;
POA
A WELL > DEEP CANYON
T14S R10E 35

SISTERS OR 97759

Proposed POA: T14S R10E 35

The holder of a water right may apply to permanently change an existing water use subject to transfer. A transter
application may involve any of the following changes: Point of diversion or appropriation (POD; POA); Additional
point of diversion or appropriation (APOD; APOA); Historic POD (HIST); Place of use (POU); Character of use

(USE); Instream (ISWR); Substitution (SUB); or Exchange (EXCH).

The holder ot a water right subject to transfer may request to temporarily change the place of use of the water for up
to 5 years and, if necessary to convey the water, to temporarily change the point of diversion or appropriation.

The holder ot a water right permit may apply to change a point of diversion (POD) or appropriation (POA) or to
change the place of use (POU).

Any person who provides comments within the comment period will receive a copy of the Department's preliminary
determination of whether the application should be approved or rejected after the Department has completed a
review of the application and will be provided an opportunity to protest the application and preliminary
determination at that time. Comments should be sent to the Transfers Section at the Department’s Salem office.





